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MASS INTENTIONS 

 

Saturday June 28:  

   5:00 pm   +Francis & Carlina 
                   +Fred & Emelda Balasingham 
                   +Anderson Nagendran 
                   +Margaret Selvarajah 
                   +Lydia Pagaduan Montes  
                   Special Intention of Sandy Anthony Jeffrey 
                   Special Intention of Anthony Sydney Jeffrey  
 

Sunday June 29: 

    9:00 am   +Felix Estrella 
 
  10:30 am   +Eusebio Domingo 
  
  12:00 pm      Pro - Populo 
 

Monday June 30: 

     9:00 am    In Thanksgiving of Ferrao Family 

 

Tuesday July 1:  

     9:00 am   +Bayani Orda 
 
Wednesday July 2:    
     7:30 pm   +Bradley Fernandes  
           
Thursday July 3:  

     9:00 am   +Danilo Tampinco 
  

Friday July 4: 

     9:30 am     Celebrant’s Intention  
      
     7:30 pm      Intention of Jacquie Georges  
 

Saturday June 5: 

     9:00 am     Celebrant’s Intention 
  

 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

on Fridays starting with a Mass at 9:30 am and  

concluded with Benediction and Mass at 7:30 pm 
 

 

Novalis Living with Christ daily missals for the 

month of July are available in the gift shop at $3.50 

each.  

 

 

There will be NO BULLETIN in the summer 

months. Mass Intentions will be posted on the board 

in the foyer. 

FROM: YOUCAT  

Youth Catechism of the Catholic Church 

 

Other Liturgical Celebrations 

 

272. What are sacramentals?  

Sacramentals are sacred signs or sacred actions in which a 

blessing is conferred. [1667-1672, 1677-1678]  
 
Examples of  sacramentals are holy water, the consecration of a 
bell or an organ, the blessing of a house or an automobile, the 
blessing of throats on the feast of St Blaise, receiving ashes on 
Ash Wednesday, palm branches on Palm Sunday, the Easter 
candle, and the blessing of produce on the feast of the Assump-
tion of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
 
273. Does the Church still practice exorcism? 
At every Baptism a so-called simple exorcism is performed, a 

prayer in which the person being baptized is taken away 

from the devil and is strengthened against the “principalities 

and the powers” that Jesus overcame. Major exorcism is a 

prayer offered by Jesus’ authority and in his strength 

through which a baptized Christian is delivered from the 

influence and power of the devil; the Church rarely uses this 

prayer, and only after the most rigorous examination. [1673]  
 
The depiction of “exorcism” in Hollywood films for the most 
part does not reflect the truth about Jesus and the Church. It was 
often reported about Jesus that he drove out demons. He had 
power over evil principalities and powers and could deliver men 
from them. To the apostles Jesus gave “authority over unclean 
spirits, to cast them out, and to heal every disease and every in-
firmity” (Mt 10:1). The Church does the same today whenever 
an authorized Priest pronounces the prayer of exorcism over a 
person who requests it. First, however, the possibility must be 
excluded that the phenomenon is psychological in nature ( a psy-
chiatrist is competent in such matter). An exorcism wards off  
spiritual temptation and oppression and delivers from the power 
of the evil one. 90 - 91 

 

“VOCATION SEEDS” 
 
“But who do you say that I am?” If you feel you are being in-
vited to service in consecrated life or the priesthood, 

 

contact Fr. Hansoo Park  416 968 0997 

email:vocations@vocations.ca        www.vocationstoronto.ca  

 

Jesus loves you like a friend. 

He holds out His hand to you. 

Give Him yours.  

(MB) 
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SHARELIFE 

To date our Parish ShareLife Collection is $ 37,700.00                
Thank You very much for your generosity. If you haven’t 
given your contribution yet and wish to do so, please put 
your ShareLife envelope in the regular collection basket.  

 

Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services - Archdiocese of 

Toronto wishes to invite all families within the Archdiocese 
of Toronto to participate in the Annual Mass for the Faithful 
Departed on Wednesday August 13, 2014 at 7:00 pm.. 
 
Cemetery locations and Celebrants for the year’s Annual 
Mass are as follows:  
Christ the King, Markham        Most Rev. Vincent Nguyen 
Holy Cross, Thornhill               His Eminence Thomas  
                                                      Cardinal Collins  
Mount Hope, Toronto               Rev. Edward Murphy 

 

All are Welcome                               
In The Event of Rain: 
Mass will be held in the mausoleum at Holy Cross Cemetery 
Christ the King Cemetery will celebrate Mass on site in the 
Reception Centre. Mount Hope Cemetery to St Monica’s 
Parish, 44 Broadway Avenue, Toronto.  
 
 

OFFICE OF CATHOLIC YOUTH 

Steubenville Conferences 

Toronto July 4 - 6, 2014 
Mattamy Athletic Centre at the Garden 

Visit Us On: Facebook: /steubenvilleTO 

                      Twitter: /steubenville TO 

                 You Tube: /steuvenville  

                    Website: steubenvilletoronto.com 

 

 

Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG)  

We would like to remind everyone that you may sign up for 
pre-authorized giving at any time of the year. PAG allows 
parishioners to make their regular Sunday offering, and if 
they wish their ShareLife offering using the “Direct Debit” 
system. PAG is an option, not a requirement. It is being 
widely used in Toronto Archdiocese and we want to make 
PAG available to all parishioners who would like to take 
advantage of it. This is a very convenient way to support 
your parish even in your absence. 
Forms can be picked up at the gift shop and brought to the 
parish office. Please be assured all information is strictly 
confidential. 
 

“By the breath of God ice is given,  

and the broad waters are frozen fast.” 

(Job 37:10)   

 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Tel: 647 772 1319                          www.svdptoronto.org  

 
Each person has his or her own unique gift. Being charitable 
or generous is a gift. 
 
When YOU drop a loonie or a toonie into the POOR BOX 
each week, YOU support the efforts of the Society to serve 
the less fortunate in our community. Please continue the 
good work. 
 
Thunder and Lightning Casserole:  
A friendly reminder, Good Sheppard Centre would be pick-
ing up the casseroles on Friday, July 4. We welcome and 
encourage volunteers to join and PROVIDE-A-MEAL to 
the homeless in downtown Toronto. If interested please pick 
up a pan from the Church kitchen, prepare the casserole and 
put it in the freezer before this date. Thank you for your sup-
port. 
 

 

Jesus loves you like a friend. 

He holds out His hands to you. 

Give Him yours. 

(MB) 

RECEIVING HOLY COMMUNION 

 

At the time of Holy Communion, when the person in 

front of you has received Holy Communion and you are 

in the front of the procession, you will bow your head, 

the Minister of Holy Communion will say “The Body of 

Christ”, you will reply Amen. It is important to note that 

the only appropriate response is Amen. The Church ex-

pects that Amen is said in a voice that can be heard by 

the Minister of Holy Communion. After saying Amen, 

you will consume the Sacred Host immediately. The Ca-

nadian Bishops have instructed that our common sign of 

reverence be a bow of the head. 

 

 

MARYGROVE CAMP COLLECTION 

 Mary grove offers 1,100 girls from less fortunate families 
an opportunity to attend summer camp. Please remember to 
support this important work of the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul. Each and every child’s camping experience is fully 
subsidized through this collection - Thank you for your sup-
port.  
 
The second collection will be taken up on the weekend of 
July 12th  and 13th  after Holy Communion. 


